
 

 

 

 

 
 

KCF Technologies, Inc. 

336 S. Fraser St. 

State College, PA 16801 

(814) 867-4097 

 

Attn:  To Whom it May Concern / Application Examiner / Review Examiner / Officer in Charge 

Re:  Application for a “Change in Identification” per Section §2.933 of the FCC Rules 

 

 

 

Dear Madam or Sir, 

 

We are requesting to apply for a “Change in Identification” for the U-Blox BMD-345 radio module 

with original FCC IC XPYBMD345 and new FCC ID Z5IBMD345. 

 

We confirm we will be using the BMD-345 modules unmodified and electrically identical to the 

original certified equipment. The original test results continue to be representative of, and 

applicable to the equipment bearing the changed identification. 

 

Further details and supporting documents are attached. 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the undersigned. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mark Edwards, Vice President of Engineering 

 

(814) 867-4097 x209 

medwards@kcftech.com 


